
 

  

 

The 90's called... they want our website back! 

In celebration of Cyber Monday, we’re excited to share that we have relaunched 

newenglandtreads.com!   We felt it was time to get rid of the clipart. What do you think?  

The real action for us in the cyber world continues to be on social media, particularly 

Instagram. If you’re interested in behind-the-scenes at an American manufacturing 

facility, check us out. We guarantee we will not have any of the following: pictures of us 

“brunching”, workout selfies, and shots of Neil’s "Outfit of the Day."  

As always, our team remains committed to two week lead times for unfinished and 

prefinished treads, and three weeks for stain matching. You are just one call away from 

the shop floor. Please stop by for a tour anytime. We’re planning some big upgrades for 

2020, and can’t wait to share them with you all. 

Finally, as the decade comes to an end, here’s a quote we’re pondering: “Only rich 

farmers can afford cheap fences.” Happy holidays and we’ll see you soon! 

Neil and Jennifer Gutekunst 

Owners, New England Treads 


